UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION IV
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

14 MRY 197

.
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Docket No. 99900100/80-01

Limitorque Corporation

Attn: Mr. T. Mignogna

Sr. Vice President of Manufacturing

5114 Woodall Road

Lynchburg, VA 24502

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 28, 1980, in response to our letter,
dated April 13, 1980, with an erclosure, We haye no further questions

at this time. We will review your corrective action ¢ 'ing a future

Sincere]y,//"“\>

&n—, U
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

inspection,




